
 PLAY Executive Board Meeting 

Sunday, April 24th, 2022 

6:30 PM – City Hall 

 

In attendance – Chris Fleek, Shreve Parsley, Pat McGowan, Stuart Spronk, Debbie Aidas, Justin Slocum and 

Brent Siegel 

- Presentation of volleyball budget for 2022 

o Approved 

 

- Field Update 

o LAX, Baseball and Softball fields are close to being ready for use 

o Except Ryan 2-4 are too wet 

o First field painting of season – next week 

 

- City has purchased a “robot” painter for fields 

o Willing to paint our fields for .05 cents per foot. Will begin using during football on trial basis. 

o Will then consider for 2023 full-season use. 

 

- Spring/Summer Update 

o LAX numbers – 2020 had 303 registrants; 2022 at 268 – A # to keep an eye on 

 

- Fall/Winter Update 

o Cheer program would like to expand to cover middle school as the school district is no longer 

supporting middle school cheer 

o Exec Board approval – middle school cheer to begin 2022 

o Elementary to be considered K-6; Middle School has possible range of 5th-9th) 

 

- PCA Update - Stu 

 

 

Next Meeting – May 26th @ 7:30 AM - Edelweiss 

 

 

 


